
  PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

  TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

 Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417 
 

 

A Regulations Committee meeting of the Deep River Planning and Zoning Commission was 

held on Monday, January 29, 2018 at the Deep River Town Hall was called to order at 7 p.m.  

 

Members present: Sara Denegre, Bruce Edgerton, Janet Edgerton, Jane Samuels, Anthony 

Bolduc,  and Zoning Enforcement Officer Cathie Jefferson. Fire Department members Tim Lee, 

Jimmy Budney, Fire Marshal Adam Kerop, BOFC Scott Bowden and Angus McDonald 

 

1. Discussion of Fire Protection Water Supply. The Committee reviewed and incorporated many 

of the changes proposed by the Board of Fire Commissioners. The updated fire protection plan 

will be sent to the above attendees for final review prior to the March 1
st
 continued public 

hearing.  

 

2. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathie Jefferson 


